
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

The children have had a great week meeting new friends 

and learning more about each other. Thank you to those 

of you that completed the All About Me,  posters which 

the children have enjoyed sharing. 

To extend this further I would like the children to create 

a representation to show their immediate family members 

(pets included!) 

This could be a drawing, painting, collage or even 

handprints- please be as creative as you wish!  

I would like the children to bring their completed work 

into school to share. They will also be used to create part 

of a display linked to our current theme On Our 

Doorstep  

Many thanks and have a great weekend, 

Miss Alexander 

 

Friday 8th September 2023 

 

Please complete 

by: 

Wednesday 13th 

September 
 


